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NO. 112 April 1, 2021 

TO: The College Community 

FROM: Angelica Rivera 

Assistant Vice President for Human Resources 

SUBJECT: Suffolk County Announces Schedule Change for COVID-19 Testing at Smith 

Point County Park 

As Suffolk County continues to collaborate with Baseline Health to offer COVID-19 rapid 

testing for employees and their dependents at Smith Point County Park each Saturday, they have 

advised the community of a schedule change for this weekend. 

Effective, Saturday, April 3, 2021, the NEW hours of operation for Baseline Health at 

Smith Point County Park will be from 8 a.m. to 12 p.m. Please adjust your schedule 

accordingly. 


	FROM:            Angelica Rivera

